
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Greetings from London, hoping you are well. 

The following are some prayer points: 

 After the lockdown was lifted, we have resumed physical meetings on Sundays in our 

Reading and London congregations. However, the turnout is still very low and so we have 

decided to continue having live services via Zoom to reach those who are still not ready to 

come back.  

 

 Last Weekend on the 21/22 our church evangelism team went to the Kenyans and friends in 

the park event which was held in Goodmayes park, London. They had an opportunity to 

share the Gospel as well as praying and encouraging many people. 

 

 Thank God for the success of the Park event and that the spirit of God will continue 

ministering to those who were reached in the park.  

 

 Pray that more people will have the confidence to come back to church and that the Lord 

will continue guiding us into the unknown future after lockdown. 

 

Thank you.  

Edwin and Anne M Kibathi. 
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